

Maplewoodstock 2024
Meeting Agenda – April 9th

- **Finances – Tom/Gary/Brad**
 - Advertising/Sponsorships
 - Any luck with Verizon?
 - Overview/status of budget

- **Band Applications – Stats and status – Tom**
 - Status
 - Featured Artist
 - Band meeting date

- **Program status - Gary**

- **Headliners – Tarquin**
 - Still need contracts

- **Press release – Jim/Tom/Brad**
 - Review and discuss
 - Need to better highlight accessibility options (maybe with a follow-up Village Green article.

- **Schedule Meeting with Township – Tom**
 - Attendees
 - Possible date – Monday 5/20

- **Production Cost – Tom and Tarquin**

- **Volunteers – where do we stand**

- **Art Vendors – Tarquin and Jamie**

- **Food vendors – Kevin**
 - Is there anything to discuss yet?
 - When will you start taking applications?

- **Festival Aesthetics – Susan**
 - Update

- **Merch – Jamie/Tarquin**
 - Did we finalize second design.
 - Will we have shirts in time for Mayfest

- Merch other than t-shirts?
 - Volunteers?
- Kid zone – **Jamie**
 - Big Mark update
- Port-o-Potties - **Jamie**
 - Accessible units and placement
 - How much would we pay to have someone clean for 2 days?
- Water discussion – **Brad**
 - Update
- 50/50 and other revenue ideas – **Brad/Susan**
 - Prime space lottery – any update?
 - Patrons section of program??
 - 50/50 did we decide
- Accessibility discussion. – **Brad/Susan**
 - Update